
 

 

 

 15 Sept 2022 

 

LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 

 

Dear, 

Mohammad Faisal Umam, Dyah Mukaromah, Sayit Abdul Karim, Erni Cahya Utami 

 

Warm Compliments, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that, your manuscript was accepted and will be reviewed for 

publication. Hereby we inform that your manuscript entitled “EFL Teachers’ Perceptions of 

Implementing Higher-Order Thinking Skills During English Online Learning” will be 

published in the Retorika: Jurnal Ilmu Bahasa Vol. 9 No. 1 April 2023. This letter is 

submitted to be used properly. 

 

Thank you very much for your submission to our journal. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

Editor in Chief 

 

 

 

Dr. Mirsa Umiyati, S.S., M.Hum 

                        NIK. 230 340 024 
 

 


